
From: Jack Lenten [mailto:jlenten@rangebank.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 2:20 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC Special Assessment 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I wish to express my strong opposition to the special FDIC assessment to be applied to 
community bank.  There is no reason why the institutions that obeyed the rules and made the 
good loans should have to pay special assessments to offset the losses incurred because of the 
irresponsible actions of the Wall Street giants.  It is grossly unfair, penalizing good behavior and 
rewarding bad behavior. 
 
 
 
Jack Lenten 
Vice President & Commercial Loan Officer 
Range Bank, N.A. 
Marquette City Office 
250 N. McClellan Avenue 
Marquette, MI  49855 
 


